SOMERVILLE FEDERATION

2" May 2018
Manchester Airport Trip

Dear Parent/Carer

As you are aware, our trip is tomorrow and
children are required to be in school no later
than 8.30am.

Children need to come to the main entrance
of school on Northbrook Road.

We will not be able to walit for any late
children.

Yours sincerely

Vear 2 Team




